Quick Transition Tips

Children face many transitions during the course of the day and transitions can be challenging for children. Here are some tips to ease transitions for children and will make life easier for you.  

· Plan with the children; ask them, “How should we clean up our room? Make a list of the suggestions.  Post the list on the wall and remind the children about the “clean up rules” they created.

· Make sure children know a transition is coming.  Try giving children a 5 minute warning before a transition occurs, try saying, “you have 5 more minutes left to play!”

· Use a transition cue such as a bell or a song.  Try singing, “it’s clean up time, it’s clean up, everybody everywhere, it’s clean up time, it’s clean up time, everybody do your share.”

· Once you find a transition approach that works for you, keep it!  Do the same thing everyday.  Children like to follow routines.  It makes them feel safer.

Transitions can be a great learning experience for children.  Good luck and have fun as you create new transition routines in your childcare.

